

TEACHER

Dear Families,

Welcome to 2nd grade! I hope you're having a wonderful summer break! My name is Tania Jones and I'm excited to be your teacher this year! This will be my 6th year at Clinton Christian School. I love being in the classroom and have a passion to help kids. I look forward to meeting you and your family.

I grew up in Goshen, Indiana with my parents, my 2 brothers, and 1 sister. I enjoy traveling, thrift shops, Bible studies, the beach, taking walks, cooking/baking, playing cards, watching movies, women's ministry, and spending time with my friends and family. I love finding a scripture verse and designing the background to post on different social media sites. I have been married to Craig for 18 years and have three beautiful children, who all attend Clinton. Michael is going into 10th grade. Stephen is going into 8th grade. Tetiana is going into 7th grade.











Looking forward to lots of fun & learning this school year!

Mrs. Jones

For I know the plans I have for you, declares the LORD, plans for welfare and not for evil, to give you a future and a hope. Jeremiah 29:11